Andrea Donahoe
226 Glen Ellyn Rd. Apt 106
Bloomingdale, 1L 60108

Wednesday, July 20, 2016

Dr. John Corbett, Superintendent
Wood Dale School District #7
543 N. Wood Dale Road

Wood Dale, [llinois 60191

Dear Dr. Corbett and the Wood Dale Board of Education,

After careful consideration, 1 have decided to resign from my teaching position in Wood Dale
District #7 effective July 22, 2016. T am extremely thankful for all of the support Wood Dale School
District #7 has given me in my first nine years of teaching, this experience has shaped the person and
educator that I have become. [ have thoroughly enjoyed working with both the administration and my
colleagues who are all dedicated to the very best educational opportunities for the students of this
community. It has been an absolute honor to serve the children and families of Wood Dale.

Most Sincerely, W

Andrea Donahoe




